
Subject: Re: Happy New Year!
Posted by Wayne Parham on Fri, 01 Jan 2010 21:31:31 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I don't remember where I got that photo.  It's awesome, isn't it?  Frances Langford and the Glenn
Miller band on one of thier many USO tours.

"Pardon me boys, is that the Chattanooga Choo-Choo? Yes, Yes, Track 29."
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